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AUG 3 01984

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W..S. Wilgus

Vice. President Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2

-St. Petersburg,-FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING ARRANGEMENTS - DOCKET NO. 50-302

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. W. Wilgus of your staff and
Mr. R. Lewis of my staff on August 21, 1984, concerning an enforcement conference
to be conducted at the Region II Office in Atlanta, Georgia, on September 6, 1984
at 9:00 a.m. We requested this conference to discuss three separate issues
concerning (1) the August 15 security event, (2) adherence to procedures, and
(3) calibration program deficiencies. A proposed meeting agenda is enclosed.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

! Enclosure:
! Proposed Meeting Agenda
|.

cc w/ enc 1:
E. M. Howard, Director

Site Nuclear Operations
| P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager

G. R. Westafer, Manager
Nuclear Operations Licensing
and Fuel Management

bec w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida

RI RII RI R RII

JRogge:bhg VPa fera HDance Lewis JPStohr
8 /84 8/ 84 8/g/84 .8 /84 8/g/843 2

8410100250 840830
PDR ADOCK 05000302F PDR

'l .-Cf3/
- _ _--- _ __ _ -



f7 '

, ,

.

ENCLOSURE

PROPOSED MEETING AGENDA

NRC Meeting with FPC
September 6, 1984 at 9:00 a.m.

I. Introduction James P. O'Reilly

II. Issues of Concern Florida Power Corporation

August 15 Security Event-

- Procedural Adherence
Calibration Program-

III. Discussion All

IV. Closing Remarks James P. O'Reilly

.

O


